
For more information, 
contact: 

graham.lewis@bupa.com

We’ve updated our dental allowance with a big new change. When it launched in August 2024, it was 
only available to new and renewing customers. From 17 February 2025, the dental allowance will be 
available to all your clients, regardless of their renewal date. Existing customers will receive a mailing 
to notify them of this change.


